Hi!

My name is Miss Blakemore, and I am going to be your new teacher in Whale class! Our
year together will be my fifth year at Sandringham Primary School, and I am so excited to

be teaching in Reception again this year.

I know that we're going to have the best year together! I loved being at school when I

was little, and I love it even more now that I get to be the teacher!

exciting stories in the reading corner.

My favourite part of being in Reception is spending lots of time outside, and reading ' .

When I'm not at school, I like to read, travel, try new foods, and spend time with h '
my friends and family! I also love to spend time with my pets. I have a dog called /( '
Skye and a gecko called Kobi. I really love animals, which is why I was so excited ' \“\

. »

when we hatched our own chicks in Reception last year. I can’t wait to share that

experience again with you this year!

Before we start our year together, I have a challenge for you. As our class
' .‘ constellation the whale, I wonder if you can do some fabulous home learning about

whales?

Maybe you could learn a fact about whales? Or create some beautiful whale art? You
could even get crafty with glue and glitter to create our constellation, ‘Cetus’, which
‘ is full of bright stars, just like our class!

I can’t wait to see what you create!

Have a great summer! I'm so excited to hear all about it!

Miss Blakemore




